
5th April 2023

Dear Elizabeth,
Sue and myself are currently helping to raise funds for Youth Action Wiltshire (Community 
First) Minibus Appeal.  To date we have raised £336.11.
In agreement with Ann  and Steve , members of the NDP Review Community 
Group, we are requesting a donation of £100 from Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council to 
the Minibus Appeal.
Thanks to the group, the cost of the NDP review for the Parish Council, to date, has been £24 for 
venue hire at the Bradenstoke Community Engagement event.

For more information on this appeal, please see the link below:

https://www.communityfirst.org.uk/yaw/

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards
Stevie 

https://www.communityfirst.org.uk/yaw/

